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A Grant Partnership That  
Reduces Barriers for Seniors

PACE
           MAKERS

In Fall 2018, the Massachusetts Attorney  
General’s Office (AGO) announced their Social 
Determinants Partnership grant opportunity. 
The grant program utilizes funds secured by the 
AGO through various health care-related settle-
ments to invest in partnerships. The program’s 
goal is to reduce health disparities affecting 
underserved communities by addressing  
social determinants of health, such as health 
care services, availability of resources to  
support community living, transportation  
options, public safety, and social support.  
Upham’s PACE and ESAC (Ecumenical Social 
Action Committee) partnered to apply for this 
innovative project that fits nicely with our  
model of care. 

This past January, the AGO announced that 
ESAC, in partnership with the Upham’s PACE 
program, was a recipient of the grant. The grant 
offers PACE the opportunity to improve the role 
that the Interdisciplinary team and the PACE 
center play in the plan of care for older adults 
choosing to age in place in the community. 

In collaboration with ESAC, Upham’s PACE 
has incorporated aspects of the CAPABLE  
program (Community Aging in Place -  
Advancing Better Living for Elders) which  
applies an enhanced home modification pro-
gram into PACE well-established clinical 
processes.  CAPABLE is “a program that is at 
Johns Hopkins School of Nursing for low 
income seniors to safely age in place. The 
team consists of a nurse, an occupational  
therapist, and a handyman to address the home 
environment and uses the strength of the older 
adults themselves to improve safety and  
independence.” 

The first goal of the CAPABLE grant imple-
mentation is to identify and enroll 80 eligible 
PACE participants in 24 months. To date, 13 
participants have enrolled in the CAPABLE 
project. The team has made significant efforts to 
initiate referrals.  

For more information, contact Maricely Perez 
Alers at MPerezAlers@uphams.org.



JP Jubilee Teaches the World to 
Sing One Community at a Time

The JP Jubilee is a singing class/choir for  
people over 50. The Jubilee aims to :

•	 Teach singing to people of all skill  
      levels, without auditions to sing.
•	 Build community among seniors.
•	 Promote seniors’ health, engagement  

      and lifelong learning.
•	 Perform for family, friends and senior  

     serving communities.
 
The chorus has stopped by the Jamaica Plain 
PACE Center and invited participants to 
join them in song and also to perform for 
the others.The JP PACE Center does have 
its own chorus which performs regularly at 
the Center and once performed at the Health 
Center during Health Center Week. For more 
information about the JP Jubilee log onto their 
website www.jpjubilee.com.

What A Difference A Ramp Makes

One of our success CAPABLE stories is an 81 
year old, legally blind, wheelchair bound  
participant of PACE. He has been in our  
program since 2011. His home did not offer a 
ramp from his front door to the sidewalk. As a  
result, he was  transported by ambulance to all 
his scheduled medical appointments and the 
PACE Center three days per week for the past 
five years. Traveling by ambulance caused undo 
stress for him and his family. The CAPABLE 
grant allowed for him to have a ramp built for 
easier access. The home modification completed 
at his home combined with his home services 
has significantly enhanced his quality of life.  
 
He now attends the center in a UESP chair car 
in the company of other PACE participants four 
times a week. When he is at the Center, he has 
been able to increase his participation in the 
activities and skilled therapy. By removing the 
stressor of having to be transported via ambu-
lance, he and his caregivers report him jovial, 
engaged and he is no longer eager to go back  
to bed when at home. He now also has the  
ability to leave the house and participates in  
leisure activities with family.

The current cost to transport via ambulance 
three times a week is approximately $900 per 
week. This does not take into account transpor-
tation arranged for medical appointments. The 
cost to install a ramp and fix the front porch 
cost $1600.  A chair car costs less than $150 
per week. In an average year, a one-time invest-
ment of $1600 results  in a savings for PACE of 
at least $36,000 and provides our participant a 
much better  
quality of life.

Partnership Continued...
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September is  
National PACE Month 

PACE: Many Hands, Many Minds, ONE Goal 
Celebrating the Interdisciplinary Team

National PACE Month provides an opportunity 
to raise awareness about PACE and the benefits 
PACE organizations provide to their commu-
nities. It also is an opportunity to celebrate the 
work of PACE staff who do so much to improve 
the lives of participants and their families.

The PACE Interdisciplinary Team consists of 
health care and social service providers that work 
in partnership with the participant and caregiver, 
by creating a comprehensive plan of care  
designed for each participant. This individualized 
plan covers the needs of the participant for as 
long as they are enrolled in the program.The plan 
is reviewed and discussed every six months or on 
an as needed basis.

The Interdisciplinary Team includes:
•	   Primary Care Provider
•	   Center Manager
•	   Nurse
•	   Home Care Nurse
•	   Registered Dietitian
•	   Physical Therapist
•	   Occupational Therapist
•	   Activities Coordinator
•	   Master’s Level Social Worker
•	   Transportation 
•	   Home Health Aide

This team is what makes the PACE program 
work. It is the collection of the team members 
that are each invested in the overall health and 
well being of each participant. Each PACE  
Center has its own dedicated team. 

  PACE Goes to Jamaica Pond

 

Participants from 125A enjoyed a nice sunny 
day this spring at Jamaica Pond. 

Our new website is up and running. 
Please visit it and take a look around. 

Log onto www.uphamselderserviceplan.org.

 PACE Gets a New Set of Wheels!
This past June, the Mass Department of Trans-
portation (DOT) awarded PACE with the ability 
to purchase a new van at a reduced price. The 
newly purchased van is replacing one of the 
vans in the existing Upham’s fleet of 11 vans. 
We are grateful to Shephard Bros, Inc. from 
Canandaigua, NY for telling us about the grant 
opportunity. It was truly a miracle that we were 
able to benefit from this opportunity so quickly. 
Our vans and their drivers are vital resources in 
making PACE a success. Drivers provide  
participants transportation across the city. Our 
drivers pick and drop off participants to each 
of our Centers, they provide transportation to 
medical appointments and they often are used to 
take participants on day trips. Their ride will be 
so much nicer in our new set of wheels!



THREE PACE SITES  
TO SERVE YOU

Dorchester PACE Center/SAVIN HILL
1140 Dorchester Avenue, Boston, MA 

Jamaica Plain PACE Center/JACKSON SQUARE 
125A Amory Street, Boston, MA

Roxbury PACE Center/DUDLEY SQUARE 
36 Dearborn Street, Boston, MA

We are currently accepting new participants.
Call our Enrollment Department at 

617-288-0970 for more information.

 
Would you like someone from the  
program to come speak at your facility 
or building? Would you like to find out 
more information about the Upham’s  
Elder Service Plan, or recommend a  
Boston area senior to the program?

For more information on our program or  
anything that appeared in this newsletter 
please contact the Enrollment/Marketing 
Department at 617.288.0970.

1140 Dorchester Ave. 
Boston, MA 02125


